
ondayðFriday: 7:15 a.m., 9:00 a.m. 
Saturday: 9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 

Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 

Reverend Carlos A. Florez, Parochial Vicar, cflorez@smlparish.org 

Deacon Ken Motylinski 

Deacon Joseph Tedeschi 

Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 

Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 

Jean E. Hoover, School Principal

MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 

Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 

Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 

Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Evangelization and Marketing 

Harry Meshirer, Parish Bookkeeper 

Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 

Holly Hicks, Graham McFarland, Parish Trustees 
 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.  
 

Website Address: http://www.smlparish.org 

Email Address: email@smlparish.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 

School Website: http://www.smlschool.org 

Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

ñGod is rich in mercy, 

because of His boundless love for us.ò  Ephesians 2:4 tells us Godôs 

love knows no boundaries and neither does St. Mary of the Lakes. 

New parishioners, regardless of where they live, are welcome and 

encouraged to register at our parish. Registration forms are  

available at the doors of the church, in the parish office, and on our 

website at smlparish.org. Click on contact us/registration. 

 
Confessions are heard on 

Saturdays after 9:00 a.m. Mass and at 4:30 p.m. You may also call 
the parish office to make an appointment for a different time.  
 

Please call the parish office anytime or 
speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 

As of February 12th, the Sacrament of 
Baptism will be celebrated once a month on the second Sunday of 
the month at 1:30 p.m. Parents must attend a Baptism Preparation 
Session prior to their childôs Baptism. Sponsors also are encouraged 
to attend. Call the parish office (609) 654-8208, Ext. 110 as early as 
possible to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Congratulations to our engaged  
couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 

If you or someone you know is  
considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if you were baptized 
Catholic but never received First Communion and/or Confirmation, 
call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to pass or fail. 
There is only faith to give and share.  
 

Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 
concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. on the first Thursday of the 
month. 
 

The Sacraments are available to anyone 
confined to home or institution. Please contact the parish office if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church.  
 
 

Parish Office  40 Jackson Road 654-8208 Ext.110 

Parish Office Fax    654-1734 

Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 

St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 

St. Mary of the Lakes School Fax  654-8125  

Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 

Parish Youth Minister 40 Jackson Road 654-2546 Ext.111 

http://www.Medfordknights.org
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Bring your offerings and sacrifices, your tithes and special 
gifts, what you have vowed to give and your free will  
offerings...because the Lord Your God has blessed you.                                                                            
                 Deut 12:6-7  

      Saturday April 29 

 5:30 p.m. Joanne MaGrann and John Piontkowskið

  Rose and Johnny  

 Sunday April 30 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Pat ReillyðSheila and Jim Santarpio 

 10:30 a.m. Anthony Russo IIIðThe Haines Family 

 12:00 p.m. Joan DoyleðMichael Ferrara 

 6:00 p.m. Stephen SchmittðRosemarie Lyczak 

  Monday  May 1 

 7:15 a.m. Purgatorial Society 

    9:00 a.m.      Lisa SchaadðThe Hock Family 

  Patricia Suender DolbinðThe Falcone Family 

  Tuesday  May 2  

 7:15 a.m. David ShawðSociety of St. Vincent de Paul

  Dan MarraðThe Toscano Family 

 9:00 a.m. Deacon Tim CollinsðTina Orio 

  Jane BraninðThe Gsell and Russo Families 

 Wednesday May 3 

 7:15 a.m. Daniel C. HarrerðMaureen and Joe 

  Myriam RomanðMr. and Mrs. Richard Lacovara 

 9:00 a.m. John HurleyðMorgan, Mary, and Sean 

  Paul VillanoðTim and Sharon Whitcraft 

  Thursday May 4  

 7:15 a.m. Tommy MichielsðDr. and Mrs. Dwyer 

 9:00 a.m. Mary BrennanðSMLCCS Clergy, Staff, and 

  Parishioners 

  Christopher SwiftðHis Family 

      Friday  May 5 

 7:15 a.m. Jerry CloudðThe DeRespino Family 

  Bruce MartinezðHis Family 

 9:00 a.m. Theresa CrookerðThe Waropay Family 

  Nick IannuzziðAlice Dunleavy 

   Saturday May 6 

 9:00 a.m. Richard LewisðThe DeLaurentis Family 

  Joan CioccaðThe Connors Family                           

 5:30 p.m. Bary CohrsðGene, Chris, and Family  

 Sunday May 7 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Stephen SchmittðThe Elmendorf Family 

 10:30 a.m. Gilbert J. LattiereðMr. and Mrs. Louis  

  DiVentura 

 12:00 p.m. Mary H. NevinsðK of C Council 6520 

 6:00 p.m. Patricia ReillyðGeorgiana and Geri Francisco 

 
Please pray for the souls of 

James Sheffer, Virginia Zuccaro, and  

those killed in the Paris shooting  

and keep their families in your prayers. 

Long-term prayer requests (those 
over a year old) will not be 
published individually, but will be 
prayed for at each Mass, as will 
the following: Karen Achey, 

Joseph Aromando, Sr., Louise Aub, Bruce Bunning, Donna 
Burtis, Sr. Cathryn Byrne,  Kelsie Cole, Brooke Conklin, Alice 
DôOrisio, Bernadette DiAndrea, Thomas Dickinson, Theresa 
DiFrancesco, Theresa R. Dumas, Gladys Gail Donnelly, Lisa 
Dyonda, Baby Dyonda, Adrianna Ferringo, Eileen Flynn, 
Abbey Fox, Harriet Galasso, Catherine Glass, Thomas 
Hanley, Jean Harley,  Catherine Henderson, Robert 
Henderson, Sawyer Michael Howarth, Ann Jannelli, Neil 
Johnson, Edmond Kessel, Monica Kinsella, Kathryn Kobiela, 
Marie Kraemer, Tracy Little, John Lock, Michelle MacDonald 
Bendell, Daniel Mensel, Joseph Mooney, Carollane Piazza, 
Tom Prendergast, Bill Quigley, Donald Raman, Joseph 
Ranoldo, Briana Reid, Paolo Reyes, Kathy Reznyk, Alissa 
Rose Rorie, Pat Roskey, Helen Rotyliano, Joseph Rowan, 
Timothy Ryan, Ron Sabo, Michael Simpkins, Colleen 
Sorbello, Joe Strohlein, Cole Tronzo, Col. Michael 
Underkofler, Ret. USAF, Jamie Westphal and Loretta 
Whatley 

LTJG Kevin Hickey, Ensign Sean  
Hickey, Lt. William Hock, USAF; Private John 
Anderson, C1C Kyle Brandt, USAF; Captain 
Matthew Sturgis, USA, Spc. Nicholas Graham; 
1
st
 Lt. Erin Corcoran, USA; 1

st  
LT Katherine 

Collins, USA; Capt. Kevin Emmons, USAF, 
Major Suzanne Gillern, US Army, Lt. Matthew Knepper, 
USN, LTJG Jeremy Griffin, USN; Pvt. Nicholas Lawrence, 
USA; GM3 David Lewis, USN; Brigadier General Steve 
Gilland, US Army and Jonathan Ross, Combat Medic, USN 

Thank you for your service to our country! 

Donations In Cash $3,446.75 

Donations In Envelopes $21,525.75 

Average Envelope Gift $30.84 

Total Number of Envelopes 773 

St. Vincent de Paul (Poor Boxes) $139.11 

Second Collection- Parish Education Fund $4,150.10 

Parish EGiving (Apr. 2017, excluding Easter) $24,238.51 

Donations In Cash $13,686.50 

Donations In Envelopes $67,689.50 

Average Envelope Gift $61.76 

Total Number of Envelopes 1150 

Parish EGiving - Easter $3,249.71 
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        Third Announcement for 

  Joseph Tee and Rebecca Adams 

The Legion of Mary invites 
everyone to participate in a 
special evening event to 
celebrate the 100th Anniversary 
of the first apparition of Our 
Lady of Fatima on Tuesday, 
May 16th, at 7:00 p.m. in the  
church.  

Make it a family event or just 
come alone or with friends to 
experience the messages of 

Fatima, rosary recitation, prayer and petitions.  We 
continue to live in a troubled world and once again 
we have the opportunity to heed the messages 
from the Immaculate Heart of Mary in this special 
devotion to Our Lady of the Rosary.  

Five thousand rosary rallies across the country are 
planned to commemorate this event. Maryôs 
message is that prayer and sacrifice can achieve 
world peace, a message that Catholics around the 
world can take to heart.   

We will meet in the parking lot entrance and form a 
procession to the front of the church. (In case of 
rain, we will meet in the church.) 

The Respect Life Ministry holds its 
annual Baby Shower to benefit 
area crisis pregnancy centers. The 
gifts you bring save lives in real 
and practical ways throughout the 
year. When volunteers praying at 

abortion centers promise expectant mothers that help 
is available for them and their babies, those 
volunteers know that we are providing the means by 
which that promise will be kept.  

Place your gift in one of the bassinettes in the church 
vestibule or parking lot entrance. Your generosity 
benefits mothers and babies being helped by Options 
for Women, Good Counsel Homes, and 1st Way of 
Burlington. Monetary support is also welcome.   

Take time to share in the presence of Christ in 
adoration and honor the Blessed Mother by 
participating in the Miraculous Medal Novena held  
on Thursday evenings at 6:30 p.m. in the church. 
Benediction is held at 7:00 p.m. on the first Thursday 
of the month. 

The Glory to God Prayer Group meets every Tuesday 
from 7:30-9:00 p.m. in the Emmaus Center. For 
information, contact Marianne Perkins at (609) 760-
9221 or marnperk@gmail.com. 

St. Mary of the Lakes parish has a new ministry for 
homeschoolers entitled, The Catholic Home School 
Ministry. This Ministry will meet on the first 
Wednesday of each month from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. in 
the Emmaus Center. Our first meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, May 3rd. If you or someone you know is 
homeschooling, email srjude6646@gmail.com or 
atnmrnfa@aol.com. 

We can help the Church by praying for vocations 
by using our Pray for Vocations icon of the Mother 
of the Eternal High Priest. Parish families take it 
home after Sunday Mass, pray for vocations every 
day for a week, and return it to the sacristy for the 
next family. The number of priests may continue 
to diminish without our help and prayers! Sign 
roster on bulletin board outside sacristy if you can 
participate. Those praying for vocations this 
month are the DiGisi, Brandt, and Roe families. 

The Home School Ministry is hosting a 
discussion about the May Crowning of Our 
Lady on Wednesday, May 3rd from 1-3:00  
p.m. in the Emmaus Center. Event will 
include craft time, introduction to the 
rosary, and a video about Our Lady.   

A free-will offering will be greatly appreciated to 
offset craft supplies. For additional information, email 
Nmrnfa@aol.com. 

 

Our Ladyôs Three Requests: Penance, Prayer, 

and Devotion to Her Immaculate Heart. 

mailto:srjude6646@gmail.com
mailto:nmrnfa@aol.com
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Please help make the 
SMLS PTA clothing 
drive another success! 
Items accepted this 
year include menôs, 
womenôs, and children's 
clothing (all seasons), 

shoes, hats, belts, ties, handbags, coats, jackets, 
bed, bath, and table linens, 
drapery, curtains, pillows, towels, small rugs, quilts, 
comforters, and new this yearðpots, pans, beanie 
babies, rag dolls, action figures, trucks, airplanes, 
doll houses, dolls and stuffed animals. Hard toys 
should fit a 24ò by 24ò box. All clean, wearable 
clothing and shoes are reused by the less fortunate. 
The clothing does not end up in landfills, 
thus helping to keep America green and clean. 
Place drop-offs (Monday-Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 7:30 
p.m.) in the trailer at the back of school, 196 Route 
70, between April 24th and May 10th. Thank you for 
your generosity. 

The company helping us has sorters with many 
hours of training who sort the clothing in an 
accurate/timely fashion and place them in various 
categories. Hard toys are packed in boxes/
containers to be sent to needy children in other 
parts of the world. Clothing in wearable condition is 
packed in containers that are shipped to countries 
such as Ghana, Conakry, Guinea, Honduras, Haiti, 
Ecuador, Belize, Mexico, Chile, parts of Eastern 
Europe and certain parts of the U.S. Nothing is 
shredded or destroyed! 

St. Mary of the Lakes Catholic School, a Pre-K, K-8 
school with approximately 325 students and staff of 
35, is currently seeking a Principal to begin July 1st. 
The qualified candidate must be a practicing Catholic 
committed to Catholic education.  Applicant must 
have Diocesan Certification as a basic catechist or 
demonstrate its equivalency. The qualified candidate 
must have a Bachelorôs Degree (Masterôs degree in 
Administration preferred), a valid NJ Principalôs 
Certificate, and at least five years of teaching 
experience, preferably in Catholic schools. Prior 
school administration experience is strongly 
preferred. Applicant must supply evidence of 
competency in management/communication skills. 

Please submit resume and letter of interest by May 
15, 2017 to:            

Principal Search Committee 
St. Mary of the Lakes Catholic Church  

40 Jackson Road 
Medford, NJ  08055 

principalsearch@smlparish.org 

Holy Cross Academy Girls' 
Basketball Coach, Fred Philipps, 
will hold free basketball clinics at 
the school on Tuesday, May 16th 
and Thursday, May 18th from 7:00

-8:30 p.m. They are open to girls from any school 
currently in grades 3-8. Bring your own basketball. No 
forms, no fees. Coach Philipps and staff will lead a 
series of workouts that include dribbling, shooting, 
defense and team concepts.  Players of all skill levels 
are invited. The goal is to have fun while developing 
skill sets. For information, email Coach Philipps at 
fredthepro@msn.com. 

Registration for the 2017-18 SML 
School Year is Now Open! 

  

  New Family Registration Pre-K to 8 

Please contact the School Main Office 
at info@smlschool.org. 

SML School and PREP 
second graders make 
their First Eucharist  
Saturday, May 6th, at 
10:30 a.m. and 1:00 
p.m. We are so proud 
of them! We also give a 
nod of appreciation to 

those who helped prepare them for this joyous 
parish celebration. Remember to keep them in 
your prayers. 

mailto:principalsearch@smlparish.org
mailto:Fredthepro@msn.com
mailto:info@smslchool.org
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On Sunday, May 7th, The 
Knights of Columbus Council 
No. 6520 hosts a Day with the 
Phillies playing the Washington 
Nationals. This catered event 
begins at 1:00 p.m. at the Rooftop and includes 
seats for the 2:45 p.m. game. Tickets are $56.00 
per person. 

This game day is also Mothersô Appreciation 
day. Women over age 15 who attend the game will 
receive a Phillies cross body tote bag. 

This event is open to Knights, Lady Auxiliary 
members, and parishioners. Make checks payable 
to The Knights of Columbus No. 6250 and send to 
David Karbasian, 95 Nantucket Trail, Medford 
Lakes, NJ 08055. For more information, email 
dkarbasian@karbasianlaw.com. 

The Knights of 
Columbus hosts its 10th 
annual charity golf 
tournament on Monday, 
June 12th at Medford 
Lakes Country Club. 
One of this yearôs 
beneficiaries is the 

Interfaith Hospitality Network of Burlington County 
(IHNBC), which receives 300 unduplicated calls a 
year from families seeking shelter.  

IHNBC is a non-profit interfaith organization 
committed to a united outreach by the religious 
community in Burlington County providing shelter, 
meals, and assistance to homeless families. The 
program provides help, hope, and a safe haven for 
their guests while they seek affordable housing. 

Golf registration is $150.00 and includes greens 
fee, golf cart, lunch, hors d'oeuvres and  dinner. 
The tournament is scramble format  with shotgun 
start at Noon, followed by cocktail hour and dinner 
at 6:00 p.m. A silent auction, raffle, and tombola 
offer opportunities to win great prizes. Dinner-only 
tickets are $45.00. 

Tax-deductible sponsorship opportunities are 
available for businesses and individuals. Options 
range from several sponsorship levels to 
merchandise and gift certificate donations to 
individual boosters. 

To register, visit medfordknights.org or contact Don 
Bouchard at bouchdm@aol.com or 609-654-8853 
or 609-760-8932. 

If you are looking for a way to help those in need, 
serve your parish, and grow in your faith, then join 
the Knights of Columbus Council 6520. As a 
member of the Knights, youôll be part of the largest 
Catholic fraternal organization in the world. 

Medfordôs Knights of Columbus are involved in 
many charitable activities -- from childrenôs events 
to collecting food for the hungry to parish 
maintenance. All good works of the Knights are 
guided by our four core principles: charity, unity, 
fraternity, and patriotism. 

Focus on one event, such as our annual charity golf 
tournament, or get involved in several programs. 
Your volunteer time is up to you. Members attend 
meetings as schedules allow. 

Membership is open to men age 18 and up who 
accept the teaching authority of the Catholic Church 
on matters of faith and morals, aspire to live in 
accord with the precepts of the Church, and are in 
good standing with the Church. For information, 
contact Stephen Bill at Stephen.Bill@verizon.net or 
(609) 234-6649, or visit www.medfordknights.org/
membership.html. Vivat Jesus! 

The Knights of Columbus will be 
handing out Tootsie Rolls at local 
stores May 6-7 in exchange for 
donations for local organizations 
whose programs support those 

with developmental disabilities. Thanks in advance 
for your support!  
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Teens, their parents, and adult chaperones are 
asked to attend the Habitat for Humanity Trip 
Meeting tonight, Sunday, April 30th at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Emmaus Center. Those  going on the trip please 
bring a photocopy of medical insurance cards and  
check for the participant fee of $100.00. (Participant 
fee is waived for chaperones.) Additionally, 
chaperones are asked to provide a copy of their 
driverôs license. Direct questions to 
lxerri@smlparish.org or the Y.E.S. Office, Ext. 111.  

Please welcome the following to our St. Mary of the 
Lakes parish community: 

Kyle and Jennifer 
Bradshaw and children 
Connor and Elizabeth. 
Evan and Rebecca 
Steel and sons Liam 

and Mason; Johnny and Catherin Mena and son 
Xavier; Lori LeMunyon; John and Krista Scarpitti and 
daughter Julianna; Greg and Lauren Mullen and 
children Zoe and Gavin; Thomas and Bridget Carroll 
and sons Thomas, Benjamin, and Jack; and Michael 
and Janet Fort® and children Chelsea, Pedro, 
Ricardo and Kayla.  

A joint event is being 
presented for those with 
special needs to familiarize 
them with emergency 
services in an enjoyable, non-
judgmental way on Saturday, 

May 6th, from Noon to 2:00 p.m. at the RCBC Mount 
Laurel Campus Enterprise Center (900 College 
Circle, Mt. Laurel). Fire trucks, police cars, an 
ambulance and emergency staff will be on hand to 
help attendees gain better understanding of what 
each does and what help they provide. Participating 
organizations include The Burlington County Police 
and Sherriff Departments, the Willingboro and 
Westhampton Fire Departments, Virtua, the RCBC 
Paramedic Science Program and the Office of 
Student Support and Disability Services, Beyond 
Balance, PEAK Center for Autism and We Rock the 
Spectrum Gym in Mt. Laurel. For information, 
contact Dr. Amber Ciccanti at (856) 222-9311, Ext. 
2710 or aciccanti@rcbc.edu. 

Motherôs Day cards are available at all entrances of 
the church. Offerings can be put in the collection 
basket or given to the parish office no later than May 
8th. Please note, no later than May 8th. 

For our ñolder youth,ò i.e., seniors age 55 and up, 
there is a  great opportunity to gather in fellowship, 
service, and action.  Become a part of our Joy 
Ministryôs ñTwo Bowls of Soupò outreach program: 
we deliver two containers of soup (not canned) and 
a loaf of French bread to those who are  ill or home
-bound. After summer hiatus, learn how to make 
your own Kambucha tea, plan to participate in our 
Thanksgiving assist to the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul, and attend our Christmas High Tea. 
(Downton Abbey fans, please note!) Take a leap of 
real Faith and join us at our next meeting in the 
end of May (date TBD) in the Emmaus Center 
at  7:00 p.m. Also note, we have lined up drivers 
for those who cannot or do not like to drive at night. 
Use the parish app to join or email Georgiana at 
gfrancisco@smlparish.org. 

Standing proudly (and prettily) left to right are 
Melissa Healy, Nancy Finan, Jane Bresani and 
Candace Corrado. 

The parish administrative staff were feted with 
flowers and a celebratory luncheon on National 
Administrative Professionalsô Day, also known as 
Secretaries Day or Admin Day, on Wednesday, April 
26th. Each year during this week in April, we 
recognize the work of secretaries, administrative 
assistants, receptionists and other administrative 
support professionals. We especially thank our 
administrative staff for their spirit of generosity and 
hospitality, grace under pressure, and continued 
dedication to the entire St. Mary of the Lakes church 
and school community. 

mailto:lxerri@smlparish.org
mailto:gfrancisco@smlparish.org

